From: bailey.chuck@yahoo.com

To: Drumm, Kristin
Subject: Black Point / Green Point Community Plan
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 1:26:00 PM

This is to inform you that we support the adoption of the draft community plan that
has been recommended by the county's Planning Commission.

We prefer the name "Black Point / Green Point Community Plan”. This plan is the
result of a great deal of research, drafting, community input, and review over a period
of years. All involved in the effort deserve our thanks.

There is no reason to delay adoption of the current draft plan. Green Point residents
should be informed that if they can prepare a plan for Green Point, their draft will be
given careful consideration,

However, nothing should delay adoption of the current draft plan.

Charles and Marie Bailey
243 Grandview Avenue
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